
1 
 

 
 

             
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Sunday, April 21, 2024 
 
CONTACT:  Lieutenant Michael Swanson at MSwanson@pd.sandiego.gov 
 

Man Matching Sexual Assault Suspect 
Description Returns to Linda Vista Home 
SURVEILLANCE FOOTAGE CAPTURES IMAGE, POLICE 

SEEKING HELP IN IDENTIFYING MAN 
 

San Diego – This morning, San Diego Police received a call about a man matching the description of a 
suspect from a sexual assault earlier this week returning to the same home.   

On April 18, 2024, at 1:45 a.m., an unknown suspect entered a home located in the 2800 block of 
Wellington St. and sexually assaulted a girl. On April 21, at about 3:25 a.m., an unknown suspect 
matching the previous suspect description was seen on video surveillance footage returning to the same 
home and entering the property. He did not gain entry into the home, and no one was harmed.  

The San Diego Police Department needs assistance in identifying the male (see images below). The 
suspect appears to be a Hispanic male adult in his early 20’s with dark hair. He was seen wearing a dark 
hoodie sweatshirt with light printing down the left sleeve and an unknown image on the front of the 
hoodie. He was wearing light colored sweatpants and dark shoes. The suspect had a backpack and 
bicycle. 

Anyone with information regarding this incident or video surveillance from the area is encouraged to call 
the Child Abuse Unit at (619) 531-2210 or SDPD non-emergency line at (619) 531-2000. 

mailto:MSwanson@pd.sandiego.gov
https://www.sandiego.gov/sites/default/files/2024-04/20240418-san-diego-police-asking-for-communitys-help-in-locating-sexual-assault-suspect.pdf
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